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Askin, Tim

From: Linda Kroes <lkroes2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 8:31 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: Gettleman brewery designation 

I send this email to show support for the temporary designation for the Gettelman Brewery.Please, save this piece of 
history.There is a renaissance in Milwaukee,and I feel the provenance of this brewery is a component of our rich 
brewing and historic identity Thank you for your consideration,Linda Muehlhans- Kroes 
 
Sent from my iPad 


